Amphenol®
Amphenol Technology {Shenzhen) Co., Ltd

END OF LIFE NOTICE

It's hereby to confirm that the following part numbers belong to Amphenol Helio Lug
grounding products have been discontinued:

HGLUI, Amphenol Helio Lug, wire range 4~12AWG, UL2703, individual packaging
HGLUM, Amphenol Helio Lug, wire range 4~12AWG, UL2703, 1000pcs packaging

We no longer offer these products due to supply chain problem, and no alternative products
for them. We are extremely sorry for the inconvenience caused to you.

If you have any doubt or question, you can call our sales representatives or customer
service representatives at any time.

Yours sincerely!

Amphenol Technology (Shenzhen) Co.,Ltd.
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Product Management

June 7, 2022
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